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2 | FROM YOUR EDITOR

MESSAGE FROM 
YOUR EDITOR.
August  Edition

IN THIS
ISSUE.

Happy August, bees! Summer is coming to 
an end, and despite being in quarantine 
since March, it felt like one of the shortest 
summers I have ever experienced. Time 
buzzed by, and now we’re coming back to 
school soon! For seniors, that means it is 
collegecollege application season. With many 
summer activities and internships being 
canceled due to the pandemic, we may 
feel nervous about college apps, but 
believe in yourself! Confidence is key.

NowNow that the school year is beginning, it is 
important to come up with new ways of 
member recruitment, now that many 
schools have implemented distance 
lealearning. Show the freshmen that service 
never stops! There are still many service 
events available that can be done at home 
and that we can still make a difference in 
our communities.

MakeMake sure to prepare yourself for the new 
school year. With new classes, tests such as 
the SAT/ACT, and leadership roles, your 
schedule is going to be hectic, so make 
sure to take care of yourself! I hope to see 
you around, bees!  

Nancy Duong
District News Editor
cnhkc.dne@gmail.com

Nancy 
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4 | DISTRICT EXECUTIVE MESSAGES 

DANIEL MIN
GOVERNOR

GRACE YIM
SECRETARY

Summer is slowly coming to an end and now 
we must slowly transition into the new school 
year. I am sure that everyone is entering a 
period of uncertainty as some schools open 
and while others continue through an online 
format. As we enter this uncertain period, I 
encourage you all to give yourself mental 
brbreaks and to put your well-being as a top 
priority. I have heard from multiple people that 
they are not feeling well during this quarantine 
and that they feel overwhelmed. During times 
like these, we all must make sure that we put 
our health as a priority.

Also, along with the new school year, comes 
new members and service opportunities. I 
highly encourage you all to invite your friends 
out to the online events that Key Club will be 
continuing to host throughout the school year. 
We have been on a constant trend of decline 
for the past 3 terms and this is not something we 
can let continue if we want our district to thrive.can let continue if we want our district to thrive.

Some advice that I have in recruiting new 
members is to personally reach out to them 
rather than just posting something online. 
Although posting can get the word out, the 
personal connection is what will really make a 
member feel connected and active.

Thank you all for the tremendous service that 
you have performed during this summer please 
remember that I am here for every one of you if 
you ever need to talk.
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As we say goodbye to our very long summer 
vacation and say hello to a new school year, I 
hope you stay motivated to continue serving 
your home, school, and communities. Most 
importantly, I hope you all stay happy and 
healthy, always!

AlthoughAlthough there is still uncertainty in what will be 
in store for us in this term, we must adapt and 
adjust. Membership recruitment season is upon 
us, and its time to start recruiting the next gen-
eration of Key Clubbers. It's never too late to 
begin publicizing the amazing opportunities 
Key Club possesses! Social media is a powerful 
tooltool that we all should utilize to its full potential. 
Utilize the different social media platforms and 
create pretty new flyers to post. Create a 
member recruitment video that showcases the 
wonders of Key Club 
International. It is also never a bad idea to mes-
sage people individually that you think will fit in 
well with Key Club! Your words and actions will 
genuinely go a long way, and you could be 
the reason that person finds their newest 
passion. 

Thank you all for your continuous hard work 
and dedication throughout these difficult 
times, and I am so incredibly honored to be 
serving such hard-working individuals. Even 
though the circumstances are unfavorable, I 
believe in us 1000% that we will make a positive 
impact this term. I wish you all the best of luck 
thisthis new school year, stay strong bees and 
keep serving! 
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HOWDY CNH! BUZZ BUZZ CNH!

Daniel Min
District Governor

cnhkc.gov@gmail.com

Grace Yim
District Secretary

cnhkc.sec@gmail.com
Daniel Grace



I hope you are all staying safe and well! The 
second quarter of this term is now here! As the 
school year begins, remember to work actively 
in recruiting new members and make it YOUR 
priority to reverse the membership decline. 
Bring a few friends to the club meetings and 
DCMs or participate in the upcoming #Joi-
nOurHivenOurHive campaign! During this quarter, let's all 
focus on member recruitment and retention as 
a district and work together!

In addition to member recruitment and reten-
tion, don't forget to continue fundraising for our 
preferred charities so that we can make more 
progress towards the district fundraising goal of 
$260,000 for the Pediatric Trauma Program 
(PTP). I hope you all grabbed some ice cream 
from Dairy Queen on Miracle Treat Day to sup-
port the Children's Miracle Network (CMN)! The 
second Treasurer's Update email has been sent 
out to club treasurers with an updated Fund-
raising Manual. This manual includes informa-
tion on how to continue fundraising during 
these difficult times by conducting virtual and 
socially distanced fundraisers.

I hope you make the most out of the remaining 
summer vacation while also staying safe! Let 
me know if you have any questions, comments, 
or concerns and I will always be happy to help!
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$260,000 for the Pediatric Trauma Program 
(PTP). I hope you all grabbed some ice cream 
from Dairy Queen on Miracle Treat Day to sup-
port the Children's Miracle Network (CMN)! The 
second Treasurer's Update email has been sent 
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WHAT’S POPPIN’ BEES!

Yena Suh
District Treasurer

cnhkc.treas@gmail.com
Yena

YENA SUH
TREASURER
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WHAT IS SOCIAL ANXIETY? HOW CAN I HELP A
MEMBER/OFFICER WITH
SOCIAL ANXIETY? 



HOW CAN I CALM MYSELF
DOWN IN SOCIAL SITUATIONS?

IT IS OKAY TO GET HELP! 



SUMMER LEADERSHIPSUMMER LEADERSHIPSUMMER LEADERSHIP
CONFERENCE
July 1 - July 3, 2020

Recaps & rewards on page 46.

“The first-ever virtual conference” 

OFFICER TRAINING.
CULTURE OF CARE.
THIRST PROJECT.
FOOD INSECURITY.

July 1 - July 3, 2020

COLLEGE 101.
DIVERSITY &
INCLUSION.
& MORE!

OFFICER TRAINING.
CULTURE OF CARE.
THIRST PROJECT.
FOOD INSECURITY.

Find the webinars on the
Key Club International

Youtube!

8 | SLC RECAP TEASER





























































































54 | DIVISION RECOGNITION

The school year is on the verge of beginning. Many of our clubs may not be going back to 
school, but there is still plenty to be recognized for. I commend you on all of your wonderful 
contributions and I hope to recognize you again! Continue being an excellent example of 
others!

ANTONIO QUESADA
MEMBER RECOGNITION CHAIRAntonio
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WRITING CARDS TO ESSENTIAL WORKERS IN HOSPITALS
With Covid-19 heavily affecting our every-
day lives, there has been quite a few 
changes. However, it can be said that 
hospital workers have been working the 
hardest out of everyone. Due to this, the 
Sunny Hills Key Club had decided to dedi-
cate a service project in giving back to 
these workers. The service project was 
called “Writing Cards to Essential Workers in 
Hospitals”.

Key Clubber Aimee Kwon of the Sunny Hills 
Key Club had decided to take part in this 
service project, successfully writing nine 
cards in total. She had wanted to make 
sincere cards for the workers in hospitals to 
show her everlasting appreciation. With this 
pandemic at hand, workers in hospitals 
havehave been giving their utmost dedication 
and effort to help everyone. Through these 
meaningful cards, the Key Clubbers of the 
Sunny Hills Key Club both gave back to the 
community and showed their gratitude to 
these hard-working workers.

Jacky Kim, Sunny Hills | D30N 

Susana Sun, Oakland 
Technical |D02N 

LITTLE SAIGON CLEAN UP
During the month of June, Key Clubbers volun-
teered at the Little Saigon Clean Up in Oakland, 
CA on June 5, 2020, at 11:00 AM – 2:00 PM. The 
Little Saigon Clean Up was to help remove Graffiti 
and to clean up trash around the area. During 
the protests for George Floyd, many small busi-
nesses and shops were damaged. Key Clubbers 
were able to help out the community and help 
out small business owners. This difficult time led 
people to feel better about themselves because 
we are actually helping out those who are affect-
ed. These small businesses stores did not deserve 
to be damaged because all of their hard work 
and time was spent working on growing that busi
ness. Key Clubbers painted over graffiti and 
helped repair damaged property. We also 
picked up trash that was littered on the floor. We 
should care about cleaning up our community 
because we live here and don’t want to live in an 
area that is trashed. If we keep on trashing our 
community, everything would be a mess. We 
needneed to keep our communities safe for everyone 
and preserve our environment. We have to keep 
our environment clean so that everyone can 
enjoy the beauty of the earth.



CHARITY MILES
This month, Damien Memorial Key Club came together and downloaded 
the app, “Charity Miles”. Through Charity Miles, our club members are able 
to easily help earn money for Key Club’s preferred charities by simply walk-
ing! With every mile tracked, 25 cents are donated towards a charity of your 
choice, meaning 4 miles tracked would be equivalent to that of a dollar. For 
this service project, our club decided to focus on earning money for one of 
Key Club’s preferred charities: UNICEF, a charity that is recognized by most 
forfor their Halloween Trick-or-Treat fundraising boxes. This project is being 
done somewhat in collaboration with the Alakai’s young Professionals, our 
sponsoring Kiwanis Club. As a way to keep it interesting, our club is in a 
friendly competition with AYP to see who is able to track the most miles.

In order to earn more miles for our club, our board members came together 
on the 20th of June to go on a hike up the Makapu’u Lighthouse Trail. While 
this hike only earned each member around 3 miles, it was a great experi-
ence. Through hiking, running in our neighborhoods, or even walking within 
our houses, our club is able to earn miles that go towards a good cause 
while staying fit through these trying times. While we did start this project 
later than AYP, with our club beginning this project halfway through June on 
thethe 17th, that did not phase us. As a club, we were able to earn a cumula-
tive amount of over 230 miles, and we are still going strong.

 - Erika Macaraeg, Damien | D22K



CLUB SERVICE PROJECT
Eunice Oh 

Although school is out for the year, California High School Key Club members 
are still working hard for their service events! The club held two events, one titled 
“Helping Around the House”and another called “Sidewalk Chalk Art”. 

The aim for the former was to help out parents around the house and the
latter was to brighten up the day of someone who passes by and sees a fun 
drawing. Although many students feel helpless at home, California Key Club 
members are making their impact on thecommunity around them.

D 2 6 S



D37N’s second service week of this year was held 
on the fourth week of June from the 22nd-26th. 
Throughout the week, Spirits were given five tasks 
that corresponded to a day in the week, and 
these tasks would have to be completed by the 
end of the day in order to obtain community 
service hours. Hours for the five projects varied 
frfrom a one hour minimum all the way up to a five 
hour maximum, and all this information was 
explained in detail on the D37N Instagram page. 
This made it simple for members to get involved 
(students had the opportunity to earn up to 
sixteen hours in total!). One example was on 
Monday, Spirits were instructed to make paper 
cranes,cranes, and some went above & beyond to 
express their creativity by using various patterns of 
paper, which adorned their creations. Once a 
task was completed, members recorded their 
hours in their home club’s linktr.ee in order to con-
firm their participation. The outcome was amaz-
ing as several members across the division came 
together to give back to their community, while 
completing these fun activities. Although many 
felt disconnected during this time, members were 
able to regroup as they were motivated to be 
productive and work diligently to collectively con-
tribute back to the city.

DIVISION SERVICE 
WEEK

FOOD DISTRIBUTION
Joyce Kim, Chaparral | D37N

JD Ramos, Marina | D43
Despite what's happening right now, 
our club is coming up with plans to con-
tinue our service. In regards to food 
pantries, I like how bags/boxes are dis-
tributed to families that are in need. It 
makes me happy to see how that our 
service is influential to the community. 
For me, helping people is doing those 
little deeds such as food distributions. 
Therefore, a bag of groceries brings 
happiness and love to the community. 
Additionally, it affects me because I 
have friends and relatives who rely on 
food pantries and it's always nice to 
rreach out to them and be there for 
them, especially right now.
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CHECK US OUT!

@CNHKeyClub          @CNH_KeyClub           CNH Key Club

THANK YOU FOR
READING THIS ISSUE!

The Official CNH
District Newsletter 


